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Report on upgrade to the floodlights. 
 

 
We anticipate that this project will be completed by the end of February.  
 
We firstly encountered difficulties with the initial two companies that quoted for us. One wanted increase 
and change the column heights, which we could not do. The other was reluctant to take on the project 
when they reviewed the access arrangements. 
 
We were able to subsequently engage Watson Electricals, but progress was slow as they were committed 
to other works and the electrical survey was quite complicated. 
 
In addition, when the preliminary works started , our wiring to the existing columns was found to be 
unsatisfactory and needed to be upgraded. 
 
The recent poor weather has also hindered progress. 
 
However, all the trenches are prepared and the lights have been delivered. We expect to see progress in 
the next three weeks. 
 
The committee is making plans to celebrate the new floodlights when they are operational and we are 
happy to report on that in due course. 
 
Claire Mowat 
Committee member 
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